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ATTENDANCE
Well done to 2HP who achieved 

100% attendance last week.  
Whole school attendance was 

95.6%.

Our school gates are closed for vehicles between 8.30am-8.55am and 3.05pm-3.35pm

AFTER SCHOOL 
DODGEBALL CLUB

Please note that after school 
Dodgeball club has now 

finished.

MOTHERS DAY STALL
On Friday 20th March we will 

be holding a Mothers Day stall 
for children to purchase 

Mothers Day gifts during the 
school day.  Each item will be 

individually wrapped and prices 
will be between £1 - £2.  

Please send money in on the 
day with your child.

EASTER DISCO
Unfortunately it has been 

necessary to cancel our Easter 
Disco. 

ALTERATIONS TO SCHOOL 
MENU

A reminder to parents that 
week 2 of our school menu has 

been changed to:
• Mondays – Roast Gammon
• Tuesdays – Chicken Pie

As soon as revised menus have 
been received we will issue 

copies.

SPECIAL EASTER MENU
There will be a special Easter 
menu on Wednesday 1st April 
consisting of Roast Turkey or 
Cheese & Onion Quiche (v) and 
Chocolate Krispie cakes.  Meals 
do not need to be pre-ordered.

PARENTS EVENING
Unfortunately it has been 

necessary to postpone  parents 
evening until further notice.  

Teachers have already 
prepared the short written 

reports and will hand these to 
parents at the door over the 

next couple of weeks, or will be 
put into envelopes and put into 
bookbags.  If you would like to 
speak the teacher regarding 

your child’s report, please 
contact the school office and 

we will arrange for a telephone 
call to be made.  We will 

rearrange parents evening in 
the Summer term but with the 

current uncertainty those 
dates are to be confirmed.

PGL TRIP
Whilst schools are still open 
PGL will continue to operate.  

At this current moment in time 
the PGL trip will still run as 

normal, however, as with 
everything, this is subject to 

change.  We are in contact with 
PGL and will follow guidance 
and advice as we receive it.  

We will inform you if and when 
anything changes.  We 

appreciate your patience and 
support in this matter.

STAR OF THE WEEK 
ASSEMBLIES

Please note that our Star of 
the Week parent assemblies 
have been postponed until 

further notice.  Children will 
however still continue to 

receive awards within school.

LIP BALM
We have been made aware 

that children are bringing lip 
balm and applying and sharing 
during the school day.  Given 
the current advice re hygiene 

and handwashing, lip balm could 
carry viruses.  Lip balm and 

other similar products should 
be kept at home for the 

foreseeable future.  If there 
are any medical reasons why 
balms and creams should be 
used during the school day, 
Administration of Medicine 

forms will need to be 
completed.  Thank you for your 

support and patience in this 
matter.

CORONAVIRUS

Please be aware that school is following Government guidance and receives daily updates.  There is a 
letter on our website with links that you may find helpful.  We have spoken to all children about the 
importance of handwashing and using tissues to “catch it, kill it, bin it”.  If your child, or any member 

of the household, has a temperature of 37.8+ or/and a consistent cough then they will need to be 
isolated (along with the whole family) for 14 days.
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